

September 18h, 1998

Mr. Jason Taite Global Village Market 5 Redpath Row Montréal (Québec) H3G 1E5

Dear Sir,

We would like to thank your company for the 500,000 emergency meals that were donated during the Ice Storm.

We, at Montreal Harvest, must count on the collaboration of many companies to help provide an adequate support to over 200 agencies benefiting from our services and directly helping people in difficulty in the metropolitan region.

You can rest assured that your donation has been highly appreciated and it is not only in our name but also on behalf of those agencies that we express our gratitude.

We thank you for the interest you show for our organization and the support you provide to our needy fellow-citizens.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

Jean Pierre Mailhot Operations director

JPM/hma





